
 
 
December 5, 2015 
 
 
Via email 
 
 
 
Chairman Danner 
Commissioner Jones 
Commissioner Rendahl 
 

Re: Re:  Petition of Puget Sound Energy Seeking Authorization to Apply Excess 
Conservation Savings to Future Decoupling Conservation Target Shortfall 
Docket Nos.  UE-152058 and UE-152042 

 
 
Commissioners; 
 
The NW Energy Coalition seeks to clarify that our recommendation in the above 
referenced docket is for the Commission to deny the petition seeking to apply excess 
conservation savings to future decoupling conservation requirement shortfalls 
submitted by Puget Sound Energy, for the reasons cited in our earlier 
communication.   
 
We appreciate staff’s advice on submitting this additional clarification. 
 
Thank you for your consideration of our concerns. 
 
Cordially, 
 
/s/ Joni Bosh 
Joni Bosh 
NW Energy Coalition 
 
  


